
10. DELEGATION TO COMMUNITY BOARDS AND TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
 A comprehensive report regarding delegations to committees, subcommittees and Community Boards 

will come before the Council at its December 2001 meeting.  No delegations were made to Community 
Boards at the Council’s Inaugural meeting.  In the interim, the Community Board is only empowered to 
make recommendations to the Standing Committees and the Council. 

 
 Attached are the terms of reference adopted by the Council for the Community Boards. 


